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      April 18, 2024 
 
 
         TO: Ashley Lewis 
 

    FROM: Tim Smith 
 

SUBJECT: UAW Region 8 Leadership 
April 8-12, 2024 

 
 

 

On behalf of the Region 8 staff, delegates, and myself, I would like to express our true 
appreciation for your presence at our 2024 Leadership Conference. Your presentation provided 
valuable information and insight for our local leadership. Additionally, your willingness to 
answer questions and interact with the members post your presentation proved to be valuable. 
 
I would like to wish you an enjoyable year and thanks again for not only providing a 
presentation but also being active in Leadership activities with our delegates. 
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